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The Family Council of Victoria strongly disapproves of any government funding of abortion, 
but is especially concerned about Medicare funding of late-term abortions. . The attached 
document spells out our concerns about a common late-term abortion method, the D&X 
abortion procedure. Tax-payers should not be forced to pay for such horrendous activities. 
Governments must cease providing funding for late-term abortions. 
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